
We hope you can join us at the
Christmas Fair on Wednesday 4th

December at 3:30pm

Don’t forget your

Christmas raffle tickets.

Lots of themed hampers

to be won! More tickets

are available from the

school office 

Don’t forget to order

your Christmas Lunch

(by 10th December)

for 18th December 
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28th November 2024

Rowan class have
been investigating

remainders in
division by

creating arrays
using counters.

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Thank you to everyone who attended our humanities exhibition
last week; we hope you enjoyed sharing your child’s learning with
them. 

Looking ahead, we have a busy and exciting week as we usher in
the Christmas season. On 3rd December, we will be holding our
Christingle service which will just be for the children, raising
funds for the Children's Society. We kindly request that pupils
bring in any loose change you may have to contribute to this
worthy cause.

Following this, on 4th December, we do hope that  you will join
us for our Christmas Fair after school. There will be a whole
host of activities, including a raffle, games, and tombolas. This
promises to be an enjoyable event for our entire school
community.

Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley 

3rd December - Christingle (Children only) 
4th December 3:30pm - Christmas Fair 

9th December - Reception trip to Rand Farm Christmas Experience 
11th December - Reception and Year 6 Nativity in Church 2:00pm

12th December - Year 4 Class worship in school at 9:00am
12th December - Year 1 and 2 Carol Service in Church 2:00pm 
18th December - Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day. 

18th December - Stories from Santa 
19th December - Last day of term 

6th January - First day back
9th January - Year 5 Star Planetarium

Diary dates 



This term in DT, Hazel class have been
designing, using a template, sewing and

customising waistcoats to fit a teddy
bear. 

Using a combination of textiles skills
such as attaching fastenings, appliqué
and decorative stitches, the children

designed, assembled and decorated a
wonderful collection of waistcoats for

their bears.
 I'm sure you agree, they did a wonderful

job and the teddies look great!


